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Summary:

Memorizes a visit by the British Third Secretary of the Embassy. Having heard that North
Korea was considering establishing a trade mission in the United Kingdom, the British
were looking for information on similar initiatives elsewhere. The Ministry described the
unsuccessful attempt a few years earlier, which was by now a thing of the past.
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